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CHUF Chearsley Newsletter Summer 2025 

Welcome back to CHUF, we hope you had a 

lovely Easter break. This half term starts on 

Wednesday 23rd April and the last day 

before May half term is Thursday 22nd May.  

We have 

squeezed in 

so much 

fun, 

learning and excitement at CHUF this half term. 

We have watched chicks hatching, and had visits 

from rabbits and lambs. The children have made 

hot cross buns, planted seeds, tried new 

vegetables at snack time. This was part of our 

Peter Rabbit topic and 

helped encourage 

healthy eating. We 

enjoyed searching for rabbits on a walk in the village, 

and had visits from rugby tots and cha char chimps. 

 Thank you so much for the generous sponsorship 

money from the Bunny Hop, remaining forms will be still welcomed back after 

Easter. We have used some of the fundraising 

money already to buy a new Puppet 

Theatre/Shop for our role play area.  

Thank you for those of you able to join us for the 

Easter Stay and Play, we hope you had as much 

fun as we did. The children loved sharing CHUF 

experiences with you all.  

Our next topic will be The Smartest Giant in 

Town, and we will be focussing on the theme of 

Kindness. As always, look out for more details 

on our notice board.  

Change in Weather: With the new 

term and the change in weather, can 

we please ask all parents check the 

spares in your child’s bag to ensure 

they are weather appropriate. As the 

weather improves, please can children 

bring a named sunhat. Long acting 

suncream needs to be applied before 

the child arrives in the morning to 

cover them for the duration of the day.  

Toys and Comforters: We understand 

some children will benefit from 

bringing cuddlies from home to help 

them settle, however once a child is 

familiar with the setting, we do ask 

that these are left in their bags. For 

school leavers we encourage 

comforters are left at home in order to 

help towards preparation for school.  

September 2025: We need to know as 

soon as possible which school our 

leavers will be headed to, and what 

sessions those staying for September 

would like. Please look out for an email 

and reply as soon as possible. 

 

Parents Meetings: 
Please look out for an email 

later in April about Parents 

meetings. Dates to follow in 

early June. 

Staff at CHUF: Kasia Kowalska - Manager, Designated Safeguarding Lead, SENCO. 

Naomi Foreman-Peck - Administrator. 

Chearsley: Karen Elder - Supervisor, Lauren Godfrey - Deputy Supervisor, Donna Eldred  - SENCO, Debbie Turvey, Lauren Rowe, 

Laura Eggleston (Mat leave), Kathy Marshall, and Claire Tombs-Gallagher. 

Haddenham: Sarah Wassall - Supervisor, Fiona Distin - Deputy Supervisor, Sara Heap, Catherine Dale, Carly Carroll, Lois 

Dzichauya, Lynne Palmer, and Jess Skiller. 
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